
Eastwick and Gilston and Hunsdon Parishes Neighbourhood Area Designation  

Harlow Council response:  

With regard to the proposed Neighbourhood plan area designations in  Eastwick and Gilston 

and Hunsdon Parishes, I consider that it would be premature to include locations on the 

edge of Harlow that could preclude the delivery of sustainable development options to meet 

the housing need currently being considered by our respective Council’s, across the wider 

area. This should only be considered once agreement has been reached between the 

respective LPA’s on the housing numbers and that the Neighbourhood Plans being used to 

shape the future development. 

 


